
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Tuesday, April 23, 2019 
B Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
Advisory  Bell Schedule 
SGA Freshman Speeches, Advisory Period 
SPED Lab, Room 3214, 2:30pm  
CAP 7 Tennis Tournament, TBD, TBD 
WCPSS SGA, Media Center, 3:30pm  
JV Soccer vs Enloe, 4:30pm  
MSA Award Board Recognition, Crossroads, 5:30pm  
Varsity Soccer vs Enloe, 6:30pm  
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  
 

GET INVOLVED IN THE PTSA! 
 

The PTSA is searching for parents who are interested in serving as a PTSA officer or 
as a member of one of our many committees. If you are interested in helping the 
PTSA next year, please contact Ashley White at ​ashleybwhite1@gmail.com. ​We are 
filling positions now and want to give everyone the opportunity to get involved! 
 
Mark Your Calendar 
Broughton Class of 2019 Baccalaureate 
Sunday, June 9, 2019 
6:00pm 
Edenton Street United Methodist Church 
228 West Edenton Street 
 
This Christian service celebrates the beautiful blessings of the 2019 Senior Class. Every student, family, staff 
member and friend of every faith is welcome! 
A formal invitation will be sent to every member of the Class of 2019 in the spring. Consider this event a great 
opportunity to invite additional family and friends who may be unable to attend graduation due to the limited 
admission. 
If you have a student interested in participating in Baccalaureate, please email DeAnn Alphin 
(dalphin0427@gmail.com) or Catherine Bond (catherinebond15@gmail.com) 
Baccalaureate is funded entirely by monetary donations and is not a school-sponsored event. Contributions 
cover costs such as the church rental, speaker fees, printing, postage, etc. Your support is greatly appreciated. 
CHECKS: Please make checks payable to “Broughton Baccalaureate” and mail to Katrina Eller 5404 Aztec Drive, 
Raleigh, NC 27612 
Venmo- @Katrina-Eller 
 

The Broughton Vocal Music students are selling sheets and towels to raise funds for the trip to 
Hawaii.  The luxuriously soft sheets are a high-end microfiber and are hypoallergenic, 
breathable, moisture wicking and wrinkle-resistant.  They come in a variety of colors.  Twin, full, 
queen, king and Cali king are $48.50.  Split King is $53.50.  The towel sets are made from 100% 
Egyptian cotton.  A 6-piece set includes 2 bath towels, 2 hand towels and 2 washcloths and is 
$38.00 and a 2-piece bath towel set is $30. 
 
 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html


 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 
Yesterday was the 48th anniversary of Earth Day. Forty-eight years ago on April 22, 1970, 20 
million Americans took to the streets, parks, and auditoriums to demonstrate for a healthy, 
sustainable environment in massive coast-to-coast rallies. 

● · Recycling saves energy. Every year, Americans generate more than 230 million tons of solid waste. By 
recycling about 30% of our waste every year, Americans save the energy equivalent of 11.9 billion gallons 
of gasoline and reduce the greenhouse gas equivalent of taking 25 million cars off the road 

GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS - Scotland: Glasgow schools are drawing attention for their efforts to 
increase educational achievement for low-income children and their families. The approach has 
boosted attendance, scholastic achievement, and post graduation success. Officials noted the 
significant overall progress made in schools, especially during the past decade.  
 
 

Broughton Vocal Music 

presents 

Celebrating Broughton Music 

April 25, 2019 

7:00 PM 

Diane Payne Auditorium 

$5 Admissions 
 

 
 ​Spring Cleaning at Haywood Hall. Historic Haywood Hall is a non-profit in the heart of downtown Raleigh. The 

hall is located two blocks east of the capitol and nestled among beautiful oak trees in a picturesque garden. 

Volunteers are needed to help with some spring cleaning (scrubbing some wooden benches down, side of an old 

shed, etc) for community service hours. Snacks and transportation are provided if needed. Targeted dates for 

volunteers are Tuesday,  April 23​rd​, or Wednesday 24​th​ after school. Students would need to wear old clothes as 

they would be scrubbing with a mild bleach solution. To sign up, contact Caryll Poole, Office Administrator, 

Haywood Hall House and Gardens, haywoodhall@bellsouth.net. 

 

York Elementary School is planning its annual school Carnival and would like to see if Broughton 
students might be interested in volunteering in order to gain volunteer hours? 
Here are the details about the event:  
Location:  York Elementary School 
Date:  May 3, 2019 
Volunteer Time:  5pm-8:30pm 
Needed:  40 volunteers 
Number of kids expected:  150-200ish 
Location:  Outdoors on field 
Contact:  Ashley Campbell, (919) 614-0715, acampbell@rl-law.com 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
Sophomores & Juniors ​may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton throughout second 
semester. Sign-up sheets are posted in a notebook in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. ​Teachers must 
give permission for students to attend these meetings. ​See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource Center if you have 
questions.  
 



 

Virginia Tech     Monday, April 29          B-Day        8:15AM 
 
  
 

  

 

 

 


